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I feel sure that anyone considering starting a Bell Restoration must be thankful that there are organisations that 
they can call on for a grant. I suspect that many restorations would never get off the ground without the knowledge that 
financial help is possible. So a huge thank you to all of our members who contribute to make The Bell Fund a source of 
grants and another thank you to all of you who have the drive and imagination to organise a restoration. Anyone who 
would like to make a donation to our Bell Fund can send a cheque to our Treasurer payable to B&WDACR No. 2 
Account. You can also consider Payroll Giving, our registered charity number is 273962 and you will need to give this 
number to your employer. 
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